Summers Baptist ChurchWe are partnering with Loving Choices Pregnancy Center to help raise funds to ladies in crisis situations. Please take a baby bottle off the table in the foyer and bring it back filled with change. What a great way to be pro-life!
This year, we will be preparing and delivering bags to the residents of Prairie Grove Health & Rehabilitation to brighten their Christmas season. If you signed up to bring something, please have the items here by December 11th. Please see Sue Cantrell if you have questions.
I can’t believe that it is already December… that means that it is time to mark your calendar for our Christmas holiday events. There are calendars on the table in the foyer to help you plan for our special times during this holiday season.
Thank you to Becky for planning the service, and to everyone who had a part in the Hanging of the Greens last Sunday. What a great way to turn our hearts towards the true meaning of Christmas!
If you have brought a poinsettia decorate our stage, please remember to fill out the form on the table in the foyer so that we can have a record of who they have been placed in memory of. Also, if you did not bring an ornament for the tree last week, we will give you time to place those each week between now and Christmas.
youth_pastor_joel’s corner
Our students, under the faithful leadership of Mrs Carolyn Odom, have begun practice for the Christmas program on Wednesday nights. This is always a great display of the Christmas story through drama and song. If you would like for your student to participate, have them here on Wednesday night!
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December 4th, 2022
WE had aWelcome to worship at SMBC! We know that it is sometimes difficult to attend church among all the other things going on in life, and we are pleased that you are here today. God has promised to meet us when we gather in His name, and we pray you feel His presence today. If you are visiting with us today, welcome!
Next Sunday we will take our offerings for the Haitian school students under the care of our friend Bro Francois Norcilus. We will have a plate in the foyer following our morning worship service to collect this offering.
This Morning
Sunday School – 10:00
Worship Service – 11:00
“How to Know That You Know”

This Afternoon 
Grief Support (4:00)

Tonight
Evening Worship 5:00

Wednesday Nights
Meal 5:30
AWANA Clubs 6:15
The Vine Youth 6:30
Adult Bible Study 6:30

December 11th
Haitian School Offerings

December 18th
Christmas Program AM
Christmas Caroling PM

December 21st
Pastor’s Christmas Fellowship

December 25th 9:00AM
Morning Worship






